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2019 – 2024:  5 years of investment in people with disabilities on an 

educational level for 6 members of CAHSAV. 
Now, it is with a sense of joy that CAHSAV shares with you the words of thanks in order to 
warmly congratulate you for having made such a commitment to CAHSAV, through Friends 
of St. Vincent’s. 
Jean-marc  is the first blind student to successfully complete his classical studies thanks 
to the Friends of Saint Vincent and CAHSAV. To express his gratitude: Here are Jean-marc’s 
own words. 
 
Friends of St. Vincent’s: I would like to write to testify to your courage, your dedication 
and also all the financial and technical support you bring to the CAHSAV from 2017 to 
the present day. 
In this sense, I also want to take advantage of this ideal opportunity to express my 
gratitude to you, and then to thank you infinitely for all the financial efforts you have 
made for me from 2019 to 2024. 
  I must tell you, your love, your generosity and also your efforts mean a lot to me 
and thanks to all of you; This allowed me to overcome obstacles and pursue my 
classical studies with determination. Sincerely, I would like to renew my thanks to the 
CAHSAV supporters who contributed in one way or another, as well as for supporting 
me financially until I had the opportunity to successfully advance my studies after 
graduation from St. Vincent’s. 


